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Dear Senator Beebe-Center, Representative Hasenfus and Distinguished Members of the Criminal Justice and 
Public Safety Committee; 

  

I am writing on behalf of the Restorative Justice Project Maine, in support of LD 533, a concept draft bill which 
would allow D.O.C. residents to pay additional restitution to their victims.  

From the restorative justice point of view, this permission is a no-brainer and foundational. It just makes 
common sense that if an offender desires to make appropriate amends, he be allowed to. 

  

Respectfully, 

Tim Hughes, M.D. 
Legislative Committee, Restorative Justice Project Maine 
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Dear Senator Beebe-Center, Representative Hasenfus and Distinguished Members of 
the Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee;
 
I am writing on behalf of the Restorative Justice Project Maine, in support of LD 533,
a concept draft bill which would allow D.O.C. residents to pay additional restitution 
to their victims. 
From the restorative justice point of view, this permission is a no-brainer and 
foundational. It just makes common sense that if an offender desires to make 
appropriate amends, (s)he be allowed to.
 
Respectfully,
Tim Hughes, M.D.
Legislative Committee, Restorative Justice Project Maine


